Oak Class – Spring 2019
	Dear Parents/Carers,
This is a brief outline of all the exciting things we will be studying in Oak Class this term. I hope you find it useful.

Our main topic this term is 
Ancient Egyptians
and much of the teaching this term will link to this. 


	Literacy

Literacy will be linked to Ancient Egypt this term. Through their reading and writing they will not only learn how to improve their writing but also more about the Egyptians.
Genres covered will include story writing, instructions, newspaper reports and information texts.
We will also continue to focus on spelling and handwriting.

	Science

Science will be linked throughout the term with problems that link to the Ancient Egyptians. Areas covered will include:

Plants

- Functions of different parts

- What they need to grow
- How water is transported
Teeth
- Different types of teeth and their functions
Humans
- skeleton and muscles

Light

- shadows

	History & Geography
Ancient Egyptians
Where is Egypt?

The importance of the Nile.

How can we discover what it was like?

Who were the Gods?

Pyramids and tombs

Pharaohs

Mummification

	

	
	Music

‘Bringing us together’

Glockenspiel

Children will listen and respond, sing and compose music.

(To be taught by Mrs Burton)
	I.C.T.
Children will improve their typing skills, use the internet to search effectively and learn programming skills.

All work will be linked to their English and History lessons.

	Numeracy
Multiplication & division

Fractions

Decimals (yr4s)


	
	

	Art

Hieroglyphics
Egyptian tomb paintings

	P.E.
Swimming will take place every Tuesday afternoon.
Outdoor games skills
Gymnastics

	R.E.

Sikhism
The Crucifixion and Resurrection
(To be taught by Mrs Burton)

	French
Classroom instructions
Months of the year

Numbers to 20

Animals

Easter

 (To be taught by Mrs Burton)
	P.S.H.C.E.
‘Living Long, Living Strong’
‘Daring to be Different’

	D.T.
Making a death mask


Daily Reading – Please hear your child read as often as possible and discuss the books that they have been reading, encouraging them to explore a wide variety of stories, poetry and non-fiction. 

Spellings – Children will practise spellings every day at school with specific target spellings for each child. They will also look at different rules. Please encourage your child to play on ‘Spelling Shed’ online at home.
Tables – Children are regularly tested on their times tables and given set ones to learn. Please help and encourage your child to learn their tables as knowledge is a great aid to mathematical understanding. They are able to use ‘Times Tables Rock Stars’ online to help.
Education city – Activities will be placed on Education city that children can play at home.
If you have any queries or would like to speak to me, please see me at the end of the day.

Thank you

Miss A. Wilson

